July 10, 1996

Mr. Robert Harris 12501 Loyola NE Albuquerque, NM 87112

Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for your letter of July 5, 1996 and the accompanying article. The information you provided will be carefully reviewed and shared with the appropriate staff.

As you are aware, it is not the Board's responsibility under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath. However, it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining assassination records and secure them at the National Archives so that the public has full access to them.

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board. I appreciate your taking the time to write to us.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications